
 

 

 

 

 

“With the Lord Begin Your Task!” 
Hymn 776 

School is starting!  In our shared commitment to nurturing faith and education through our school ministry, 
the words of the hymn "With the Lord Begin Your Task" resonate deeply. Penned with timeless insight, this 
hymn captures the essence of our journey as we support our Lutheran school. Just as Martin Luther 

emphasized the importance of integrating faith into daily life, so does this phrase - 
encouraging us to infuse our tasks with a spirit of dedication to the Lord.  

As we continue to invest in the growth and development of our young learners, let's 
remember the wisdom of these words. By starting each endeavor with the Lord, we 
not only set an example for the children but also ensure that God's presence is woven 

into every aspect of their education. Just as Luther's teachings emphasized the priesthood of all believers, 
this hymn reminds us that every task, no matter how ordinary, is an opportunity to serve God and fulfill our 
shared mission to share His redeeming love with all people. 

Until next month, blessings and grace! 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Good Shepherd Lutheran School extends a warm welcome to our new and 

returning students, along with their families. We are so excited for school to begin! 
Here is what our school will “look” like: 
 
Mrs. Irwin’s Room  -  3K: Isla Erickson, Olivia Putney, Declyn Coombs, Lucah Clark, and Alex Olivares. 4K: 
Luetta Webster, Alex Miller, Roman Gottowske, and Dominic Sari.  Kindergarten: Zaniya Johnson and Amara 
Schoechert 
 
Mrs. Tullberg’s Room – 1st Grade: Paige Eggebrecht and Marianna Truel. 3rd Grade: Maddie Gottowske, 
Connor Havlik, Emma Kay, and Desie Schoechert. 4th Grade: Cora Gethers and Macie Irwin. 5th Grade:  Cody 
Gethers. 6th Grade: Asher Havlik, Carter Reil, and Amelia Shirshac. Grade 7: Kiley Savage and James Stickel. 
Grade 8: Katlyn Savage. 
 
We ask our Savior, Jesus, to bless us and to guide our steps through this new school year!  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

COMING UP: 
Tuesday, September 5; 8:25 a.m. -3:30 p.m.:  First Day of School 
 Note the new start and end times! (Just slightly different!)  

• Morning Drop Off will be from 8:15 -8:25 a.m.  

• Afternoon Pick Up will be from 3:30 p.m. – 3:40 p.m. 
 

Blessings!   

Mrs. Tullberg & Mrs. Irwin 
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